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Together Everyone Achieves More 

RDR—100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been another busy week at Curwen with Forest Schools, a sports competition and Year 2 visiting St Paul’s Ca-
thedral as part of their Great Fire of London topic. We would like to thank all of our fantastic parent volunteers that 
have helped us with attending trips. We couldn’t run them without your ongoing support! 

 

This week has seen the start of our Tuition after school sessions. Thank you all so much for your support in allowing 
your child/ren to attend these. Please remember collection is at 4:30pm from the London Road or Stock Street 
gates only. This is for Health and Safety reasons, and also to make it quicker and easier for parents to collect as we 
can have multiple collection points from classrooms. Your child should have also come home with a letter about our 
holiday clubs we are running during half term. There is a limit to spaces for this, so please ensure that you return 
your child’s slip as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

 

Don’t forget that we will also have parents’ evening on Wednesday 19th October and Thursday 20th October. Due to 
some parents preferring these on Zoom and some in person, we are taking a blended approach this year. Our Octo-
ber parents’ evenings will be held on Zoom so that you can have a 1-1 discussion with your child’s class teacher or 
key worker about how they have settled and how well they are getting on so far. Our parents evenings in February 
will be held in person. This will give you an opportunity to see your child’s books, meet local services and taste our 
new menu choices for April 2023. We hope that this approach will mean that all of you are able to attend. This is a 
fantastic way for the children to see how the staff and families work together as a team to keep them happy, safe 
and making progress in school. 

 

Lastly, it appears that the nice weather is well and truly over! Please ensure children come to school in a coat. 
Please remember that hoodies are not part of our school uniform, and children will be asked to remove them inside. 
They should not be worn as coats either as they are not adequately weatherproof. Children will go out to play in the 
cold and in light rain so need to bring a coat. Please put their names in them as we realise coats are expensive and 
don’t want them to get lost! 

 

We wish you a lovely weekend.  

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  



AM– Vivian  PM - Tanzila 

RC–  Anas  RDR– Adam 

RM– Naian  RMC– Maria  

1I–  Tylerdean 1K– Eli 

1L– Inaara  1W– Ayesha 

2G– Tawwab 2L– Dadiva  

2S– Lovisa  2W– Ionela 

3F–  Brey  3KB–  Samantha 

3O– Mohammed 3PB– Claire 

4A– Tanzeem 4C– Mirajul   

4G– Tarique  4M– Eliza 

5B– Lilia  5C– Grace  

5L– Sumaiya  5T– Rayaan  

6A– Khadija  6C– Joshua 

6K– Anya  6R– Zion 

Oak Class-  Patrik 

Pupil of the Week TT Rockstars 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 
 

Benjamin Zephaniah—587 

Julia Donaldson—317 

Roald Dahl—466 

Charles Dickens—332 

Team Points: 

Heaven—5L 

 

For being supportive and help-
ing others. 

Rockstars of the week 

Year 1- Keren 701    Year 4- Gerrard 7,504 

Year 2- Lynne 1,721   Year 5- Heaven 3,906 

Year 3- Maryam 1,133  Year 6- Haris 2,832 

Forest School 
 

Please remember that children attending Forest School should be dressed appropriately for the weather. As it is now 
getting colder, they may need an extra jumper or fleece, a warm coat and gloves and a hat. If children come to school in 
their wellies, they should bring spare shoes for when they have finished Forest School. Tights or trousers should be worn. 
 

We have had children without jackets, bare legs and even no socks, so please don't assume they have 
dressed themselves appropriately!  
 

Thank you. 

             Reminders for the week 

 

 Upcoming trips: 
 

 Forest school for 4M & 3PB on 5th October 

 


